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Friday 19th June 2020 

 

Dear Parents and Carers 

I hope that you are all well and have had a good week. I hope that the children enjoyed the video messages 

from their teachers on the eschools pages.  

We have had another good week at school with the returning children at Owlets, Reception, Year 1 and 

Year 6. Please note that most of the bubbles are now full with very limited capacity for additional children 

in the remaining bubbles.  

We plan to inform parents and carers of class arrangements for September on Monday 6th July.  

Subsequent transition activities will take place during the final two weeks of term.  As we are not able to 

hold our usual ‘change over day’ to help prepare the children for September, our transition arrangements 

will be different this year. Most activities will be virtual, however there will be an opportunity for the 

current Year 2 children to meet their Year 3 teacher in person, at a safe distance, before the summer 

holiday. Further details will follow soon. 

Monday 29th June is our planned INSET day and the schools will be closed to all children for the day. There 

will be a break from home learning on this day. 

I hope that you all have a restful weekend and that the sun comes out so that you can enjoy being 

outdoors. 

Stay safe everyone. 

Best wishes 

 

Mrs S Svenson 
Headteacher  
 

 

 


